
The Honorable Pat Vincenti 

County Council President 

Harford County Government 

212 S. Bond Street 

Bel Air, MD 21014 

Dear County Council President Vincenti, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Harford County Public Library (HCPL) and to highlight the 

vital role it plays in our community. As a proud patron of HCPL, I have seen firsthand how the library 

inspires, empowers, and transforms lives through its wide range of services, programs, and resources. 

The following statistics from last fiscal year illustrate just how impactful HCPL is: 

• 776,298 customers visited library branches, either walking in or utilizing the convenient drive-

through service.

• 6,236,873 virtual visits were made to the library’s website and new app, showcasing its robust 
digital presence.

• 3,147,447 items were borrowed, helping residents of all ages access knowledge and 
entertainment.

• 483,519 people, from babies to adults, participated in engaging and educational library 

programs.

• 379,318 questions were answered by knowledgeable librarians, ensuring our community gets the 
support it needs.

• 15,225 volunteer hours were donated, reflecting the community’s dedication to the library’s 
mission.

These numbers demonstrate the library’s immense value and the critical need for continued investment in 

its programs and services. Supporting HCPL is an investment in education, economic development, and 

community enrichment for Harford County. 

I encourage you to prioritize funding and resources for HCPL to ensure it continues to meet the growing 

needs of our community.  

Thank you for your leadership and dedication to Harford County. I appreciate your attention to this 

important matter and your continued support of our library system. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 




